
ECCLESFIELD in BLOOM 

SUMMER JUDGING 

Thursday 11
th
. July, starting at 09:30 am 

Here we are again taking part on behalf of Ecclesfield Village, in 

“Yorkshire in Bloom”, part of the Royal Horticultural Society’s – “Britain 

in Bloom” campaign. 

We have so far been quite successful in this event mainly due to 

everyone participating in some way. Our members do their bit in 

ensuring a good floral display throughout the conservation area, and 

we have been extremely fortunate to have help from local residents 

who have put baskets, planters, and wheel barrows outside their 

homes: in fact all sorts of floral displays - some very unusual. All this 

helps to convince the judges, who like to see that everybody is doing 

their bit. 

This year’s Thursday morning judging follows Ecclesfield’s local bin 

collection, so it would be beneficial if bins were removed from the road 

before this. Also, although our in-Bloom members will be collecting litter 

throughout the area all week, it is difficult to get it all. Any help you can 

give by picking up any litter in your area would be helpful. Litter is an 

eyesore and a problem everywhere but we have been more than 

fortunate to have your help in the past and we ask for it again. 

There is a small poster on the other side of this leaflet which we hope 

you will display in your front window, visible from road. Ecclesfield does 

receive points for this action so please display. 

We will keep everybody informed as to results and feedback both on 

the noticeboards and on our web site. 

Thanking you for your time in reading this and for helping out in any 

way you can. 
 


